
January Birthdays! 
1st Jessica Wood, conference services    16th Christina Miele, school of pharmacy 

2nd Sandra Kerner, SMHEC     21st Jocelyn McKeon, chemistry department 

4th Luz Caceda, institutional research    24th Sarah Holman, school of pharmacy 

5th Donna Jenkins, provost office     Jeanette Quinn, school of education 

6th Brittany Lawson, school of nursing    26th Kelly Harrison, grounds keeping 

7th Warren Szelistowski, information technology  27th Destiny Guerrero, financial aid 

8th Jerry Winston, registrar’s office     Diane Lehman, school of nursing 

10th William Brown, facilities management    Hang Kyo Lim, biology department 

13th Susan Coulson, academic affairs     Doug Wannall, information technology 

15th Nicole Myers, information technology   29th Rhett Phillips, information technology 

Important Dates for January 
 

1
st
 New Year’s Day – CLOSED  

2
nd

 – 19
th
 Winterim Classes in session 

11
th
 Spring Tuition Remission forms DUE 

17
th
 Building Bridges Across Maryland Session 5 

21
st
 M.L. King Jr. Day – CLOSED  

 
For more information, please visit www.ndm.edu/human-resources 

 

Healthy Meal of the Month: 
Three-Bean Vegetarian Chili 

 

Click here for the recipe.  

http://www.ndm.edu/human-resources
https://www.cigna.com/individuals-families/health-wellness/three-bean-vegetarian-chili


Employee Discounts 
 

- On-site Nursery School/Kindergarten- A 25% dis-

count is offered to dependents of University em-

ployees enrolled at A Child’s Place, our on-site 

nursery school/kindergarten for children 3 to 6 years 

old. 

- On-site Summer Camps- A 25% discount is offered 

to dependents of University employees enrolled at A 

Child’s Place Summer Camp for 3- 6 year olds, and 

also at Camp Notre Dame for 5-11 year olds. 

- Brick Bodies – A discounted membership rate is 

available to all employees. Contact Brianna Lawson 

at Brianna.lawson@brickbodies.com for more info! 

January is National Glaucoma Awareness Month 

Payroll Highlights 
 

 

 New Payroll Coordinator—Maria Ayres! If you 

haven’t met her, stop by Theresa Hall 208 to say 

hello. 

 W-2’s—Your annual W-2 will be available to you 

no later than January 31st.  HR will send out the 

paper W-2’s as soon as we receive them—you 

can also go online to ADP to get an electronic 

copy. 

mailto:Brianna.lawson@brickbodies.com


 

 Remember to stay safe in icy conditions and follow the penguin’s directions! 

     


